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 Math Summer Review 
 

Help your mathematician 

maintain a strong math 

brain over the summer!  APS 

Summer Math Reviews are 

available at this link:  
https://www.apsva.us/mathematics/

summer-reviews/ 

Select the grade level that 

your child completed this 

year and print that review 

for practice throughout the 

summer.  Your child can also 

complete any unused 

pages in the math 

homework book and 

continue using Reflex Math! 
 

Upcoming Dates 
 

June 5th: Volunteer Reception 

June 8th: Field Day (1st grade color is 

BLUE) 

June 6th, 13th, & 20th: Early Release Days 

(dismissal at 1:26) 

June 18th: First Grade Celebration 

June 20th: Last Day of School 

July 3rd & August 7th: Summer PTA 

meetings in library 

September 4th: First Day of 2018-2019 

school year 

 
 

 From, Ms. Chai, Ms. Evans, Ms. Goodman, Ms. Kallassy, Ms. Pollard,  

Ms. Spohn, Ms. Worley, Ms. Zukas 

Teach our Class! 

In our final social studies unit, first graders 
will learn about countries around the world. If 
you are from another country, have lived 
abroad, or have an interest in another 
culture, we invite you to share your country 
with our class. Throughout the month of 
June, we are inviting parents to prepare a 
short 10-15 minute presentation on your 
country of choice to our class. Ideas of topics 
include (but are not limited to): geography, 
music, dance, art, food, language, clothing 
and culture. Please send your homeroom 
teacher an email if you have an interest in 
presenting to your class and we will find a 
day and time that works.  

 

Have a great summer! 
The Natural Wonders have had 
a wonderful first grade year full 

of learning, growing, and fun.  
We wish everyone a safe, happy, 

and healthy summer!  See you 
in the fall. 
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